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Coomera to Helensvale Duplication
Site office establishment – Rosedale Place

May 2016

Queensland Rail is duplicating the final section of single track on the Gold Coast line, between Coomera and Helensvale stations. The Coomera to Helensvale Duplication involves duplicating 8.2 kilometres of track and eight rail bridges, installing overhead electrification and signalling systems, and replacing 3.8 kilometres of timber barrier fencing. 

In mid-May 2016, the project will establish a ‘satellite’ site office and rail corridor access point in the easement off Rosedale Place, Helensvale. 

The ‘satellite’ site office will provide facilities for project personnel when they are working in the area, including a demountable office building and toilets. A portion of the fenced facility will be used as a parking area for construction vehicles and to store machinery and materials closer to works in the rail corridor. 

As a primary access point to the rail corridor, Rosedale Place will facilitate access for light and heavy construction vehicles and material deliveries. The current four-metre opening in the timber barrier will be extended to enable access to the construction zone for large vehicles.

Overview of work
	Location
	Dates and hours of work
	Type of work

	In the easement off Rosedale Place, Helensvale
	Mid - May 2016 to mid - 2017
7am - 6pm Monday to Saturday
	· Establishment and access to ‘satellite’ site office
· Construction vehicle movements
· Material deliveries 
· Access to rail corridor by project workers, vehicles and machinery.

	Residents located near this area will experience increased movements of construction vehicles and machinery while the site office and rail corridor is being accessed. The area will be securely fenced at all times. 

Access to the parkland south of the easement off Rosedale Place will be maintained for pedestrians. 

Queensland Rail apologises for any inconvenience and thanks the local community for their cooperation during these important works. 



The ‘satellite’ site office will remain in this location until the completion of civil works in mid-2017, weather permitting. 

For more information about this project please phone 1800 664 484 (between 9am and 5pm, Monday to Friday), email C2H@qr.com.au or visit queenslandrail.com.au/C2H.
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